

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D.

Director, Planning and Development

DATE: November 22, 2011

RE: Bagdasarian Appeal of Montecito Planning Commission Denial of 10APL-

00000-00016 and 09LUP-00000-00256 (Case No. 11 APL-00000-00009)

The Bagdasarian-Karman appeal of the Montecito Planning Commission's denial of the project was recently continued to your hearing of December 6, 2011. The appellant and staff have met to discuss possible resolution of project issues and request a final continuance to allow us to prepare a complete recommendation for site restoration. Staff requests that the item be continued to your hearing of January 17, 2012. The appellant agrees with the requested continuance date.

G:\GROUP\PERMITTING\Case Files\APL\2000s\11 cases\11APL-00000-00009 Bagdasarian\Continuance Request Memo 12-6-2011doc.doc